From: Douglas Rittenhouse <dritten@olypen.com>

Sent: Monday, May 16, 2022 1:24 PM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: Plan 1 COLA Proposal

CAUTION:External email.

We are requesting that you support and endorse the Plan 1 COLA proposal for the 2023 legislative session. Having lost
more than 60 percent of our retirement buying power since our retirement, we badly need this support in obtaining a
COLA that we can depend upon.

Thank you for your help.
Doug & Trudy Rittenhouse

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



